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If you have any questions or comments, 
or wish to become more involved in AGA, 
please send me an email at                     
William.Cottrell@dhs.Arkansas.gov   
  

We have weathered some 

of the craziest three 

months to have our 

meetings and participate 

in activities! Our Febru-

ary meeting was first 

postponed due to the 

weather, and later the 

make-up date was can-

celled when more bad 

weather hit us. February 

was also the month for 

our drive for donations 

to the Dorcas House; and 

because of the weather, 

we extended the drive 

through March. 

The annual membership 

drive is from January 

through March and we 

were able to have a great 

January meeting that combined 

our membership drive with a 

Pizza lunch for all who attended.  

The Scholarship Committee has 

reviewed all the applications this 

quarter and made their selec-

tions for the awards of our AGA 

Chapter Student Scholarships. 

Our chapter’s role is to ensure 

that we create opportunities for 

professional development and 

growth, to provide service to our 

community and to advance ac-

countability in governmental 

operations. We also provide net-

working opportunities for our 

membership to exchange 

knowledge and experiences. 

Please use our website to keep 

abreast of our activities. 

 To recognize the CGFM 
Program and its accom-
plishments, AGA has de-
clared the month of 
March of each year as 

"CGFM Month" 

A MESSAGE FROM THE 
PRESIDENT 

 

S t a t e  o f  A r k a n s a s  
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Will Cottrell, Chapter President 2014-2015 

 
Vision  

AGA is the premier 
association for ad-
vancing government 
accountability.  
 

Mission  
AGA fosters learning, 
certification, leader-
ship and collaboration 
for professionals and 
stakeholders commit-
ted to advancing gov-
ernment accountabil-
ity.  
 

Core Values  
Service, Accountabil-

ity, Integrity, Leader-

ship  

AGA is the only association 
supporting more than 
15,000 professionals work-
ing in federal, state and 
local governments as well 
as the private, nonprofit 

and academic sectors.   

mailto:William.Cottrell@dhs.Arkansas.gov
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Being educational 

in nature, each 

meeting provides 

attending members 

with an hour of 

continuing 

professional 

educational credit 

(CPE).  

Public parking 
deck available at 
6th and Scott or 
on Main St. 

Remaining Monday Meetings 

Monthly Meetings 

 

We are collecting 

can goods each 

meeting to help in 

our community 

service efforts!  

April 20, 2015 Tyler Cain, DWS - Finance 

May 18, 2015  Pamela Vance, Unemployment Insurance 

Noon meetings are held eight times a year on the third Monday of the month 

and this year the location is on the third floor in the River Room of the      

Arkansas Natural Resources Commission Suite 350 at the Main Street Mall!  

Slick’s Restaurant is located on the first floor for anyone to pick up food be-

fore the meeting.  Main Street Mall is located at 101 E. Capitol in downtown 

Little Rock.  Parking is available on the either the street or at 6th and Scott 

parking deck. 
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Guest Speakers   I s s u e  1 5  

The guest speaker for the 
January 20, 2015, meeting 
was Gloria Johnson, Equal 
Opportunity Manager, Ar-
kansas Department of 
Workforce Services.  With 
her varied experiences in 
Workforce Services, Equal 
Employment Opportunity 
Commission, and the 
United States Navy and 

extension training in 
Equal Opportunity and 
Grievance/Alternative 
Dispute Resolution, she 
held the audience’s at-
tention with examples of 
how not to act in the 
workplace, emphasizing 
the current hot topic of 

bullying.   

Due to the icy weather, the 
February 17, 2015, meet-
ing was rescheduled to the 
following Monday and 
then cancelled. 

Phillip Harris, Assistant 
Director, Arkansas Work-
force Services spoke at our 

March 16, 2015, meeting about 
the Temporary  Assistance for 
Needy Families (TANF) and 
Transitional Employment Assis-
tance (TEA) programs.  These 
programs are currently being 
evaluated with the question “Are 
we dong what we should be do-
ing?” in order to determine fu-
ture goals and to eliminate cur-
rent barriers in reducing poverty. 

*The Arkansas State Board of Pub-

lic Accountancy has recognized the 

Association as a CPE Provider ex-

empt from registration with the 

Board. Our meetings and seminars 

qualify as CPE for CGFM's and Ar-

kansas CPA's and do not require 

advance approval by the Board. 

Upcoming Events 

SPRING SEMINAR, MAY 15, 2015 

 

GROW YOUR KNOWLEDGE. 
SET THE DATE ON YOUR CALEN-
DAR AND COME TO THE AGA 
SPRING SEMINAR 
 

ANNUAL AWARDS BANQUET, 
 JUNE 16, 2015 
 

A FUN EVENING FOR ALL AGA  
MEMBERS.  MAKE PLANS TO ATTEND! 
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Association of Government Accountants – Dallas Chapter 

Semi-Annual Professional Development Training 

“TODAY’S CHALLENGES AND TOMORROW’S SOLUTIONS” 
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CGFM News 
 

CGFM Candidates: 
The Central Arkansas AGA Chapter is pleased to announce a new CGFM scholarship opportunity for this pro-
gram year (July 2014 – June 2015).  

We are offering TWO $200 scholarships to go towards covering the cost of examination fees and preparation 
materials. 

Go to the Central Arkansas AGA Chapter website www.centralaraga.org to find the scholarship details as well as 
a fillable PDF application. 

Qualifications include the following: 

Active Central AR AGA member in good standing 

Must be employed as a governmental accountant 

Must pass all three parts of the exam prior to application submission 

The third and final exam must be passed within this fiscal year 

The exam and application test fees must be incurred and paid by the applicant 

 
After passing the third and final portion of the exam this program year, return the completed application via 
email or to the address provided.  

The deadline for application submission is May 31, 2015; however scholarships will be awarded to the first two 
completed applications received.  May 31 is not far away and one candidate has already met the above require-
ment.  YOU can be the recipient of the second scholarship if you start now! 

Feel free to contact Jami Fisher at (501)682-7833 for further information. Good luck! 

The Certified Government Financial Manager® (CGFM®) 

 
CGFM is a professional certification recognizing the unique skills and special knowledge required of 

today’s government financial managers. It covers governmental accounting, auditing, financial re-

porting, internal controls and budgeting at the federal, state and local levels. 

Initial Certification Requirements 

To earn the CGFM, candidates must apply for the CGFM Program and meet the following require-

ments: 

Ethics—read and agree to abide by AGA’s Code of Ethics. 

Education—have a bachelor’s degree from an accredited college or university. 

Examinations— pass three comprehensive CGFM Examinations. 

Experience— have at least two years of professional-level experience in government financial man-

agement. 

 

The Mark of Excellence for Government 

Financial Professionals 

http://www.centralaraga.org
http://www.agacgfm.org/Membership/Code-of-Ethics.aspx
http://www.agacgfm.org/CGFM-Certification/Certification-Process/Education-Requirement.aspx
http://www.agacgfm.org/CGFM-Certification/Certification-Process/Examinations-Requirement.aspx
http://www.agacgfm.org/CGFM-Certification/Certification-Process/Experience-Requirement.aspx
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Association of Government Accountants – Dallas Chapter 

Semi-Annual Professional Development Training 

“TODAY’S CHALLENGES AND TOMORROW’S SOLUTIONS” 

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE MEETING 
Meeting Date: February 3, 2015 
Meeting Time: 11:30 a.m. 
Meeting Location: Franke’s Cafeteria, Regions Bank Building 
 
Members Present: Will Cottrell Chandria Willis 
DeeVee Pearson Linda Bouillon Joshua Walker  
Angela Thomas Jami Fisher Brenda Jackson  
Elouise Evans Richard Drilling Terri Baca 
  
Jessica Primm 
 
The meeting was called to order by Will Cottrell at 12:05 
p.m., immediately following lunch.   
 
Old Business 
 
Linda Bouillon made a motion to accept the December 2, 
2014, minutes as printed as well as the two interim motions 
and votes using e-mail on the January 6-7, 2015, Member-
ship Drive Lunch and on the January 7, 2015, Scholarship 
Awards.  Richard Drilling seconded and the motion carried. 
 
Chandria Willis made a motion to approve the December 
2014 and January 2015 Treasurer’s Report as submitted and 
Richard Drilling seconded.  The motion carried. 
 
The Audit Report was distributed and the consensus was to 
delay voting on it until it could be properly reviewed by the 
Board and then vote on it via e-mail.  It was noted that on 
page 6 under Membership in Note 1 the auditor stated “Full 
membership requires six or more years….”  This should really 
be “…three or more years….” 
 
 
Committee Reports 
 
Chapter Recognition 
Chandria Willis informed the Board that the Chapter just 
needs 3,526 more points to reach Platinum: 
 

 
 
She is confident that we will exceed this by the end of May. 

CHAPTER LEADERSHIP 3,000 

EDUCATION 2,250 

CERTIFICATION 1,000 

COMMUNICATIONS 3,000 

MEMBERSHIP 3,225 

ACCOUNTABILITY 1,400 

COMMUNITY SERVICE 1,100 

AWARDS 1,000 

     TOTAL 15,975 

Education Chair 

Joshua Walker informed the Board that the Spring Seminar 
is still scheduled for May 15, 2015.  It will be at the UALR Co-
op Building and he is working on getting a flyer ready.  Will 
Cottrell suggested that he contact Jimmy Corley or Mike 
Watts in presenting an hour of Ethics. 

Joshua also stated that National did cut the Audio Webinar 
CPE program for this Fiscal Year and did not know what they 
were planning about it for the next year. 

Membership & Early Career 

Angela Thomas reported that the Membership Lunch Drive 
was a success with over 40 in attendance at the January 20, 
2015, General Membership Meeting.  She made sure that 
each member who brought a guest received an AGA gift bag 
and stylus/ink pen.  Each guest received AGA material and an 
application form.  One guest joined on the spot so the mem-
ber received a portfolio pad.  She has sent 8 welcome letters 
to new members since our last meeting and one UALR pro-
fessor has joined the Chapter.   

Programs 

Lateisha Moore was not at the meeting.  Will Cottrell report-
ed that she had sent him photocopies of attendance sheets for 
him to include in the binders that he and Joshua Walker were 
compiling to document all attendance each year to put in 
Dale Edge’s (Investigator for the Arkansas State Board Ac-
countancy) office for his reference in documentation of CPE 
hours/attendance. 

Meetings & Award 

Terri Baca reported that the Chapter had a Great Holiday 
Dinner.  She is looking around for a venue for the Annual 
Awards Dinner which is expected to now be on Tuesday, June 
16, 2015.  

Accountability 

No update.  

CGFM 

Jami Fisher reminded the Board that March is coming up 
and it is CGFM month.  She has sent proclamations to both 
the State Governor and the Little Rock Mayor.  Mayor 
Stodola’s office has scheduled us at 10 a.m. Monday, March 
16th, for a photo shoot.  She is following up with the Gover-
nor’s Office to schedule a photo shoot at the Capitol. 

 

Jami then made a motion to award one of the two CGFM 
scholarships to Linda Bouillon who met the requirements in 
December and is now the newest CGFM in the Chapter.    
Richard Drilling seconded and the motion carried.  Jami will 
be presenting the $200 scholarship to Linda at the June 
Awards Meeting. 
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Community Service 

Brenda Jackson announced the following community service 
opportunities: 

Collecting items for the Dorcas House (a flyer will be 
sent out later this week) 

Blood Drive at DHS, 700 West Main in Little Rock on 
February 19, 2015 

Food drive for Our House (collections each membership 
meeting) to include serving pizza (a date to be deter-
mined and a flyer sent then) 

VITA volunteers for rest of tax season 

Riverfest in May 

She reminded the Board that she and Elouise Evans are open 
to any ideas and would like to do joint activities with the 
Membership.  Contact either her 
(Brenda.jackson@dhs.arkansas.gov 501-682-6250) or 
Elouise Evans (Elouise.evans@dhs.arkansas.gov 501-683-
1560). 

Newsletter 

Linda Bouillon informed the Board that the Second Quarter 
2015 Issue is 95% complete as it just needs tweaking with 
picture placement.     

Website 

Sandy Becker informed the Board that the web-site password 
will not be given as it is for all the sites that the administrator 
has set up.  Will Cottrell and Linda Bouillon volunteered to 
look for other alternatives. 

Historian 

Richard Drilling informed the Board that pictures were now 
available from the Holiday Dinner.  He had already given a 
disc to Linda Bouillon for the Newsletter and gave another 
disc to Sandy Becker for the website.  
 
Nominations 

Chandria Willis informed the Board that the Nominating 
Committee including herself, DeeVee Pearson, Shannon 
Todd, Steven Petersen, Cyndi West, Gerald Plafcan and Alma 
Valley has made the following Nominations for the member-
ship to vote on at the next General Membership Meeting on 
February 17, 2015: 

 

*This position was to fill an upcoming vacancy. 

Student Scholarship Committee 

Angela Thomas informed the Board that the Student scholar-
ships were scored on January 6, 2015, by the Scholarship 
Committee and the two qualified student applicants were 
notified after the Board approved them in the January 7, 
2015, e-mail vote.  Class schedules were given to Steve Pe-
tersen for audit verification to issue each a $500 scholarship 
award.  Angela will be getting pictures for Linda Bouillon to 
place in the next newsletter. 

 

New Business 

Brenda Jackson informed the Board that National will again 
provide scholarships for rooms and expenses for two Chapter 
officers/directors to attend the Nashville 2015 Professional 
Development Training July 12-15.  The Chapter will provide 
the registration and travel expenses for these two to attend. 

She also informed the Board that she should hear in late Feb-
ruary, early March when and where the annual Sectional 
Leadership Meeting will be held.  National will provide schol-
arships for rooms and expenses for the President-elect and 
one other officer/director. 

 

Next Meetings 

The next Membership meeting is Tuesday, February 17, 2015. 

The next Executive Committee meeting will be Tuesday, April 
7, 2015. 

Joshua Walker made the motion to adjourn the meeting and 
Richard Drilling seconded.  The meeting was adjourned at 
12:40 p.m. 

Position Nominees 

President Elect Joshua Walker 

Secretary Linda Bouillon 

Treasurer Steven Petersen 

Director of Accountability & By-
laws 

Jessica Primm 

Director of Professional Certifica-
tion 

Jeff Mascagni 

Director of Membership and Early 
Career 

Angela Thomas 

Director of Programs/Technical 
Meetings 

Lateisha Moore 

Director of Community Service 

Brenda Jackson 

Elouise Evans 

Director of Communications 
(Newsletter) 

LaNetra Jackson 

Director of Education* James Christopher 

mailto:Brenda.jackson@dhs.arkansas.gov
mailto:Elouise.evans@dhs.arkansas.gov
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FINANCIAL STATEMENT 
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STUDENT SCHOLARSHIPS  
ANNOUNCED IN JANUARY! 

 
And the Recipients Are: 

Scholarship Committee Members: 

Angela Thomas, Committee Chair 

Melanie Hazeslip 

Stacey Hogue 

Kaki Roberts 

Chandria Willis 

Meet Robert Jones, Jr.. 

Robert is a Senior complet-
ing his last semester at Phi-
lander Smith College for his 
Business Management/
Business Administration de-
gree. 

He is an AGA member in our 
Central Arkansas Chapter. 

Meet Shena Lloyd 

Shena is a Senior complet-
ing her last semester at 
Arkansas Baptist College 
for her Business Admin-
istration degree. 

She is the  daughter of one 
of our Central Arkansas 
Chapter members. 
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QUARTER ACTIVITIES– MEMBERSHIP DRIVE 

 The Annual Membership Drive  
Was Held on January 20, 2015, 

At the Monthly Membership Meeting 
 

 

Over 40 people were in attendance and one became a new 
member on site allowing her sponsor to receive an AGA 

portfolio pad!   

 

There was enough pizza, cookies and bottled water for 
everyone.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Each member who brought a guest received an AGA bag containing a stylus/ink pen.  

Each guest was given the “What Is My Membership Worth” flyer, along with a copy of our lat-
est Journal, AGA application, CGFM pamphlet, and other AGA documentation . 

The membership drive continued through March 31, 2015. Anyone sponsoring a new member 
between January and the end of March 2015, is to let Angela Thomas know with an email of 
the new member’s name and AGA number in order to receive their AGA portfolio pad.   

 

SUPER RECRUITERS CLUB 

When you recruit 10 members, you become part of the Super Recruiters Club! 
Super Recruiter status affords many exclusive rewards, including recognition at 
a private reception at the annual PDT. Other rewards include: a lapel pin, cer-
tificate, VIP status at all national events and logo wear apparel. 
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QUARTER ACTIVITIES– COMMUNITY SERVICE 

AGA MEMBERS PARTICIPATED IN 
THE DHS RED CROSS BLOOD DRIVE 

HELD ON THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 19, 2015 

ABOUT 5 MILLION PATIENTS RECEIVE 
BLOOD EACH YEAR IN THE U.S.—AND 
THAT BLOOD CAN ONLY COME FROM 
DONORS LIKE AGA MEMBERS.  BRENDA 
JACKSON AND ELOUISE EVANS COOR-
DINATED THE SCHEDULING. 
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The Dorcas House provides Outreach to women and children. It provides emer-
gency services, food, shelter, clothing and crisis intervention to more than 400 

women and children annually. 

During the months of February and March members collected and donated items 
that are needed at the Dorcas House for the many women and children that need 
help to change their lives.  The following ten most wanted items were donated 

for the women and children at the Dorcas House: 

Items were brought to the monthly Chapter meeting on March 16th as the February 

17th meeting was changed to February 23rd and then cancelled due to weather. 

Also, members could contact Brenda Jackson or Elouise Evans to make other ar-

rangements to drop off items.   

QUARTER ACTIVITIES– COMMUNITY SERVICE 

Dorcas House Drive 
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QUARTER ACTIVITIES-Community Service 
 

Our Central Chapter is involving more of its members in com-
munity service with new volunteer red T-Shirts.  Many were 
given away for joining the Central Arkansas AGA Team for 
their participation in the various volunteer events led by our 
Directors of Community Service.  These shirts will also be 
worn at future volunteer events. 

FEED THE HUNGRY 
 

We are collecting can goods each meeting to help in our community service efforts!  
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  QUARTER ACTIVITIES-Community Service 

 

AGA members have the opportunity to volunteer their accounting skills by be-

coming Volunteer Tax Assistance (VITA) volunteers. 

VITA volunteers provide FREE Income Tax Preparation Assistance to low-

Income, elderly, disabled and limited English speaking people.  

Volunteers are trained and certified by the IRS.  Go to www.vita-volunteers.org 

for information about training and assignment sites. 

http://www.vita-volunteers.org
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NEXT QUARTER COMMUNITY  

SERVICE OPPORTUNITIES: 

PIZZA DAY AT OUR HOUSE  

Saturday,  

April 11, 2015 

Our House empowers homeless and 
near-homeless families and individu-
als to succeed in the workforce, in 
school, and in life through hard work, 
wise decision-making, and active par-
ticipation in the community. 

 

Join your fellow members of the Central Arkansas AGA Chapter in serving piz-
za and drinks on Saturday, April 11, 2015 from 12:00 noon to 1:00 pm at Our 
House which is located at 302 E. Roosevelt Road in Little Rock, Arkan-
sas!  Volunteers are needed to greet and serve pizza and drinks to fifty (50) 
people who reside at Our House.  All volunteers are to arrive at Our House 
approximately between 11:30 am and 11:45am.    

Pizzas and drinks will be donated by the Central Arkansas AGA Chapter.   

Please contact Elouise Evans at Elouise.Evans@dhs.arkansas.gov or Brenda 
Jackson at Brenda.Jackson@dhs.arkansas.gov  if you are interested in sup-
porting your Chapter by volunteering for this fun community service event!   

If you haven’t already received your Central Arkansas AGA Chapter Volun-
teer’s T-shirt, make arrangements with Elouise or Brenda to get one on or be-
fore the event! 

mailto:Elouise.Evans@dhs.arkansas.gov
mailto:Brenda.Jackson@dhs.arkansas.gov
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NEXT QUARTER COMMUNITY  

SERVICE OPPORTUNITIES: 

Another Red Cross Blood Drive  

from 9:00 A.M. to 3:00 P.M. 

Thursday, April 23, 2015 

It’s Spring and time to start new! 
Most people never think they’ll ever 
need blood, but many do and that 
blood needs to be ready and wait-
ing. To do that, it needs to come 
from you. Science has made a lot of 
advances, but creating blood isn’t 
one of them. Blood can’t be manu-
factured, so it has to be available on 
the spot when needed. It can only 
come from donors like you.  

If you’ve never given blood before, 
we invite you to sign up and give. 
You’ll have the satisfaction of know-
ing you did something great for your 
community! Less than 38 percent of 
people in the U.S. are eligible to give 
blood -- so your donation is a pre-
cious gift! It can mean the difference 
between of life and death for some-
one. Your donation can help as many 
as three people. 

Giving blood is easy to do and it’s easy to sign up! 

IF YOU ARE INTERESTED IN BEING A DONOR AT THIS DHS RED CROSS BLOOD 
DRIVE, CONTACT BRENDA JACKSON AT 682-6250 OR ELOUISE EVANS AT 683-

1560 TO COORDINATE YOUR SCHEDULING 

Join the Central Arkansas AGA 

Chapter in taking a trip to the 

Library! 

Many hands are needed to sort 

books and the satisfaction of 

giving back to the community 

is PRICELESS!  

Be looking for an announce-

ment of date, time and details! 

If you haven’t already received your Central Arkansas AGA Chapter 

Volunteer’s T-shirt, make arrangements with Elouise or Brenda to get 

one on or before any of the planned events! 
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ASSOCIATION OF GOVERNMENT  
ACCOUNTANTS 

 

SPRING SEMINAR 

May 15, 2015 

NEXT QUARTER UPCOMING EVENTS 
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NEXT QUARTER UPCOMING EVENTS 
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NEW MEMBERS 2014-2015! 

If you have any questions or comments, or wish to become more 
involved in AGA, please send an email to our Chapter President 

at 

 William.Cottrell@dhs.Arkansas.gov  

Mr. Walter J. Allen 

Ms. Shalon Bogard 

Ms. Janice M. Butler-McGowan 

Mr. James T. Christopher 

Mr. Stanley Delaughter 

Mr. Leanthony D. Edwards 

Mr. Jerry D. Ellis, Jr. 

Mr. Nicklaus P. Freyaldenhoven 

Ms. Shaunda D. Galbert 

Ms. Angela M. Horton 

Mr. Hervey F. Houser 

 

Mr. Robert Jones, Jr. 

Ms. Marjorie E. Leong, CGFM 

Mr. Jerry L. Milroy 

Mrs. Robin Morrissey 

Mr. John Muguluma 

Ms. Pam Sichmeller 

Ms. Cynthia L. Taylor 

Ms. Angela Y. Thomas 

Ms. Tracie Thomas 

Mr. David Tures 

Ms. Dawanna Walls 

 

mailto:William.Cottrell@dhs.Arkansas.gov
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Central Arkansas AGA 2015 Board Members 
 

  
President 
  
  
  
President Elect 
  
  
  
Past President 
  
  

 
Treasurer 
  
  
  
Secretary/Newsletter Editor 
  
  
  
Director of Education 
  
  
  
Director of Membership/Early 
Career 
  
   
Director of Programs 
  

 
  
Directors of Meetings & Awards 
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
Director of Accountability 
  
  
Director of CGFM 
  
  
  

 
Directors of Community Service 
  
  
  
  
  
  
 Director of Webmaster 
  

 
  
Director of Historian 
  

  
Will Cottrell: Department of Human Services 
william.cottrell@dhs.arkansas.gov 
682-6398 
  
Chandria Willis: Department of Finance & Administration 
chandria.willis@dfa.arkansas.gov 
371-1467 
  
DeeVee Pearson: Arkansas Agriculture Department 
DeeVee.Pearson@aad.ar.gov 
219-6361 
  
Steven Petersen: Department of Human Services 
steven.petersen@dhs.arkansas.gov 
682-6586 
  
Linda Bouillon: Department of Human Services 
Linda.bouillon@dhs.arkansas.gov 
682-6400 
  
Joshua Walker: Department of Workforce Services 
Joshua.walker@arkansas.gov 
682-5772 
  
Angela Thomas: Department of Finance & Administration 
Angela.thomas@dfa.arkansas.gov 
682-5601 
  
Lateisha Moore: UALR Graduate School 
lmmoore@ualr.edu 
569-3206 
  
Terri Baca: Department of Workforce Services 
Terri.baca@arkansas.gov 
682-6445 
 
Shaunda Galbert: Department of Workforce Services 
Shaudna.Galbert@arkansas.gov 
682-3745 
  
Jessica Primm: Department of Finance & Administration 
Jessica.primm@dfa.arkansas.gov 
683-6354 
  
Jami Fisher: APERS 
Jami.D.Fisher@arkansas.gov 
682-7833 
 
Elouise Evans: Department of Human Services 
Elouise.evans@arkansas.gov 
683-1560 
 
Brenda Jackson: Department of Human Services 
brenda.jackson@dhs.arkansas.gov 
682-6250 
  
Sandy Becker: Little Rock School District 
Sandy.becker@lrsd.org 
447-1115 
  
Richard Drilling: Department of Finance & Administration 
richard.drilling@dfa.arkansas.gov 
324-9062 

2014 Platinum 

Chapter Award 
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Central Arkansas AGA Chapter 
PO Box 27 
Little Rock, AR 72203-0027 

 
Website: www.centralaraga.org 

“JOKES OF THE PROFESSION” 

What’s the definition of an 
accountant? 
“Someone who solves a 
problem you didn’t know you 
had, in a way you don’t 
understand.” 

Why did the auditor cross 
the road? 
“Because he looked in the file 
and that’s what they did last 
year.” 
 

What do 
accountants 
suffer from that 
ordinary people 
don’t? 
“Depreciation.” 

Where do 
homeless 
accountants 
live? 
“In a tax shelter.” 
 

What do call a 
Trial Balance 
that doesn’t 
balance? 
“A late night.” 
 


